
CPE Classes Fall 2020 

Due COVID-19, CPE classes that are normally held in-person at the Charles River Campus will be held 

remotely this fall.  Classes will meet on the advertised day and at the advertised time.  Students will be 

given access to Blackboard to access their course-specific link to Zoom.   

When you enroll in the class, you’ll be sent an email to set up an account to access Online Campus (aka 

Blackboard).  The password for this system may be different than what you use the access the CPE 

website under Student Login.  The access to the class itself will be available on the day that the class is 

scheduled to start. 

A remote class is different from an online class.  It is considered a synchronous class, rather than an 

asynchronous one.  You are expected to be “in class” on the designated date and at the designated time.  

Some instructors may opt to record the session, but your presence in the class, and being an active 

participant are expected, and often is part of your grade under “Class Participation”. 

We know that this is not ideal, but we have already run several classes this way, and it allows students 

to continue with their education without a pause.  There are also no issues related to classroom density, 

semi-remote access, and testing.  At this time, the positives far outweigh the negatives. 

Please feel free to contact us with questions at cpe@bu.edu. 
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